
TaLC 12 – Final Circular, 15 July 2016 
 
Dear TaLCers, 
 
The final program and the book of abstracts are now available on the conference website. So basically, 
everything is set for your arrival, and we very much look forward to welcoming you all to Giessen next week! 
Here is just some last-minute information that might help you prepare for your trip to Germany. 
 
Weather 
 
The extended weather forecast is currently promising wonderful weather for the next week, with temperatures 
of 25°C during the day and 10°C during the night with hardly any rain. However, we would recommend bringing 
along some rainwear and/or an umbrella in any case, as the ‘summer’ has been very unpredictable this year! 
 
Evening program at the Alt Giessen on Wednesday and the Dach Café on Friday 
 
The conference warming will take place at 7pm at a local brewery called Alt Giessen, which is about 15 minutes 
on foot from the conference hotel and 10 minutes from the conference venue. If you are only arriving at the 
hotel after this time, please do still join us – we’ll have plenty of food and drinks ready for you ;-)! Directions to 
the “Alt Giessen” are available on the map that you can also find on the conference website. 
 
For the gala dinner at the Dach Café, we will meet for drinks on the rooftop (select Skybar in the elevator) at 
7pm and move down one floor for the dinner at around 7:30pm. Don’t forget to pack something nice to wear ;-). 
 
Travel information 
 
Most of the relevant travel information can be found on the conference website. If you have any specific 
questions or need assistance in buying tickets, please let us know.  
 
Mobile devices 
 
There will be free Wi-Fi available at the conference venue as well as in the conference hotel. Also, there will be 
internet access in all conference rooms.  
 
Electric sockets 
 
In Germany the standard voltage is 230V. The standard frequency is 50Hz. The power sockets that are used are 
of type F. If you are coming from abroad, you may need to bring an adaptor.  
 
Contacting us 
 
If you need to contact us, please continue to use the conference email address talc2016@uni-giessen.de. From 
Wednesday morning (20th May) onwards (and throughout the conference), a member of the organizing team or 
the TaLC conference desk can always be contacted on the following phone number: 0049-(0)641-99 12272. In 
case of emergencies after office hours, you can call 0049-(0)17623477568. 
 
Once more, we very much look forward to welcoming you to Giessen in a few days – have a safe journey! 
 
Very best wishes, also on behalf of the whole TaLC organizing team, 

Sandra Götz & Joybrato Mukherjee 

http://www.uni-giessen.de/faculties/f05/engl/ling/talc/home/programme
http://www.uni-giessen.de/talc/map

